GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
(RAILWAY BOARD)

2024/Sec(E)/PM-
(E)PM-2/1(11) New Delhi, dated: 06.12.2024

The General Manager(s)
NCR & NFR

Sub: Cancellation of promotion of Inspector to the rank of ASC/AC in Junior Scale
on ad-hoc basis.

Ref: (i) This Office’s Letter No. 2024/Sec(E)/PM-2/1(6) dated 20.09.2024

(i) PCSC/NCR's letter no NCR/HQ/ORPF(PT11)/1/2022/0/0 ASC/SO/RPF/HQ/NCR
dated 25.11.2024

dedd s

. .Apropos reference (ii) above, the promotion of Shri Gajendra Pal Singh, IPF/NCR to AC
in Junior Scale on ad-hoc basis and posting as AC/1 BN/RPSF/LMG issued vide letter under
reference (i) is hereby cancelled due to unwillingness submitted by him.

As per extant rules, the above-mentioned Inspectors/RPF is debarred for further
promotion for a period of one year. The competent authority has directed to transfer the said IPF
to a non-sensitive post as per Para B (jii)(b) of Directive 58 (Revised) dated 18.03.2024.

Necessary action may please be taken accordingly, under intimation to this office.

This has the approval of DG/RPF. %
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0 b\ \’V'
(Vineet Kharb)
Director/RPF
Railway Board

2024/Sec(E)/PM-2/1(11) : New Delhi, dated: 06.12.2024
OSD to MR, Railway Board for kind information, please. .

The PCSCs/ NCR & NFR for kind information and necessary action, please.

The PCSC/RPSF, RPSF HQ, DBSI for kind information and necessary action, please.

The PFAs/ NCR & NFR for kind information and necessary aqtlon, please. '

The Principal Directors of Audit/ NCR & NFR for kind information and necessary action,

please.

The Sr.PPS to DG/RPF, PPSs to ADG/RPF and IG/HQ/RB for information, please.
(Vineet Kharb)

AlG/Tech, for updating RPF website.
SO/Sec (Sp!.), Railway Board for updating RPF webpage.
Director/RPF
Railway Board
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GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
(RAILWAY BOARD)
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2024/Sec(E)/PM-2/1(11) New Delhi, dated: 06.12.2024

The General Manager(s)
NCR & NFR

Sub: Cancellation of promotion of Inspector to the rank of ASC/AC in Junior Scale
on ad-hoc basis.

Ref: (i) This Office’s Letter No. 2024/Sec(E)/PM-2/1(6) dated 20.09.2024
(i) PCSC/NCR's letter no NCR/HQ/ORPF(PT1 1)/1/2022/0/0 ASC/SO/RPF/HQ/NCR

dated 25.11.2024

Hededrhe ke

Apropos reference (i) above, the promotion of Shri Gajendra Pal Singh, IPF/NCR to AC
in Junior Scale on ad-hoc basis and posting as AC/1 BN/RPSF/LMG issued vide letter under
reference (i) is hereby cancelled due to unwillingness submitted by him.

As per extant rules, the above-mentioned Inspectors/RPF is debarred for further
promotion for a period of one year. The competent authority has directed to transfer the said IPF

to a non-sensitive post as per Para B (iii)(b) of Directive 58 (Revised) dated 18.03.2024.

Necessary action may please be taken accordingly, under intimation to this office.

This has the approval of DG/RPF. /

(Vineet Kharb)
Director/RPF
Railway Board

2024/Sec(E)/PM-2/1(11) New Delhi, dated: 06.12.2024

OSD to MR, Railway Board for kind information, please.

Director/RPF
Railway Board

The PCSCs/ NCR & NFR for kind information and necessary action, please.
The PCSC/RPSF, RPSF HQ, DBSI for kind information and necessary action, please.
The PFAs/ NCR & NFR for kind information and necessary action, please.
The Principal Directors of Audit/ NCR & NFR for kind information and necessary action,
please.
The Sr.PPS to DG/RPF, PPSs to ADG/RPF and IG/HQ/RB for information, please.
AlG/Tech, for updating RPF website.
SO/Sec (Spl.), Railway Board for updating RPF webpage. %’
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